
Dear Traverse Mountain Community, 
 
I am so excited to be at Traverse Mountain Elementary this year. I have 
felt so welcome and have quickly discovered what an amazing school 
community we have here. I am looking forward to getting to know all of 
our students better and having a great year. If you see me make sure to 
say hi and introduce yourself. 
 
You may have noticed some new posters in our school’s hallways that 
explain the specific expectations that we have for students in the different 
areas of our school. All students have been taught and made aware and 
taught about each of these behavior expectations. 
 
This year we are focusing our efforts to make sure that each student is 
committed to being respectful, responsible, and safe while at 
school. We really want Traverse Mountain Elementary to be a 
place where students are not only learning academically at high 
levels, but also learning positive dispositions that will best serve 
them throughout their lives. 
 
Elizabeth Chase 
Assistant Principal 
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PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE  

THIS MONTH AT A GLANCE 
Oct 1-5 Book Fair Oct 3-4 Parent Teacher Conferences 
Oct 5 2nd Grade to Bean Museum Oct 9 4th Grade to Utah Lake 
Oct 9 SCC Meeting 3:45pm Oct 9 Chick-Fil-A Night 
Oct 12 PTA Monster Mash Oct 16 4th Grade to Cabela’s 
Oct 18-22 Fall Break Oct 24 Picture Make-up Day 
Oct 31 Halloween Parage 9:15am   


